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August 20, 2016
To: The Speaker of the New York City Council
Housing Not Warehousing Act

We, the undersigned, are writing to support legislation to limit the practice of “warehousing” residential units.

Specifically we are voicing our support of Intro 1034, Intro 1036, and Intro 1039. Together these would take important steps
to limit the practice of withholding existing housing units from the market, and pave the way toward affordable housing
options for the residents of NYC.

As East Harlem undergoes transformation, we urge you to support affordable housing options so that residents are protected
and empowered to stay in their neighborhoods.

Thank you for hearing our voices:
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